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Autumn Update 

Dates for your diary

AGM 

Non Uniform Day 

Welcome back

29/09/23- Non Uniform Day in exchange
                  for Tombola donations
05/10/23- Science Day
09/10/23- AGM to be held in school
                 at 3pm
24/10/23- Scarecrow Event after school 
                 at 3pm

We will be holding a non uniform day on Friday
29th September.

Children are welcome to attend school in non
uniform in exchange for a Tombola prize that we

can use at our upcoming Christmas events, in order
to help us raise some much needed funds

Raffle & tombola donations

It's been lovely to welcome all the children
back to school, and to meet all the new

pupils and parents. 
We hope that the children will be as

excited as we are to begin a new year
and to have as many fun experiences as

possible!

Our AGM will be held on Mon 9th October at
3pm. All parents/carers are invited to attend, so

please feel free to come along.
We are also on the lookout for new committee
members, and for volunteers to help the PTA to
continue to operate. If you are interested then

please fill in this short form:
https://forms.office.com/r/xyhYRjR3ry

 

We are currently trying to source prizes for our
Christmas raffle and for our tombolas. If you are able
to donate anything, or to point us in the direction of
anyone who could, please contact a member of the
team, or let the office know. Any help you are able

to offer is very much appreciated

Scarecrow Event
This year, as an alternative to pumpkin
picking, we are planning on holding a

 scarecrow festival and competition, where
we will be inviting families to make their own

scarecrows at home and bring them into
school on 24th October. There will be prizes
awarded to the 3 best designs, and these will
be chosen by the children. To help, we will
be  selling "scarecrow packs" in advance for

£1, containing a stick, straw, ribbon and a
badge. On the day we will also be selling hot
dogs, hot chocolate and a selection of cake
and buns. And donations of baked goods on

the morning of the event are very much
appreciated

Science Day
On Thurs 5th October we have organised for

Sublime Science
to come into school and do some fun science
workshops with the children.  We hope they

have a really enjoyable day! If you would like to
find out more, please see this link:

https://www.sublimescience.com/science-
workshops-faq/


